
NIACC Road Show 2018-2019 
November 5th, 2018 from 5:00-8:30PM (Night #2 of Parent/Teacher Conferences)  
Northwood-Kensett Jr.-Sr. High School  
704 7th St. N.  
Make Your Reservation Today!  Call (641)324-2142 ex:117 or 
email ahansen@nkvikings.com  

CCE Coursework- Northwood-Kensett Juniors & Seniors who test proficient in at 
least one standardized measure (Iowa Assessments, ACT, Accuplacer) can choose 
to take NIACC college courses for dual credit. Most N-K students choose online 
coursework, but students who choose to travel to NIACC every day also have that 
option available to them as long as they are in good standing in core courses. 

If you would like to learn more about course offerings, student expectations, or 
explore course options for your chosen college program/major, please consider 
stopping by Anne Boyer’s table at conferences on Monday night. Spring 2019 
registration will open October 24 for 11th & 12th grade students.  

Career Academy- Seniors who wish to take part in a Career Academy program at 
NIACC may take 1/2 day training at the NIACC campus that counts for both high 
school credit, plus the student’s first year in that college program. Programs 
available include: Heating & Air Conditioning (HVAC), Automotive Technician, 
Diesel Technology, Tool & Die, Building Trades, Welding, and Industrial 
Maintenance. Juniors who would like to take advantage of this program as a senior 
should sign up now! You can learn more at the NIACC table Monday night.  

NIACC Student Support Services (TRIO)- Students who are 1st generation college 
students, who are low income, or who have a physical or learning disability qualify 
to take part in this program, which offers counseling, tutoring, college survival 
skills, orientation classes, career exploration, as well as transfer assistance. 
Students who would like to take advantage of these services can start the process 
by speaking with the NIACC representative here from CareerLink to make sure that 
services are in place by Fall 2019.  

FAFSA (Federal Student Aid) - Mary Bloomingdale, the director of NIACC’s 
financial aid department, will be here to assist parents in filling out the FAFSA for 
the 2019-2020 school year. Parents and/or students can make an appointment for 
the representative to complete the application with them, or they can start the 
application and have any questions cleared up by the representative on this date. 
For many, this will save a lot of stress or at least a trip to Mason City! For the full 
application, please budget 45 minutes. For questions about an application you’ve 
already begun, 15-20 minutes. FAFSA for the 2019-2020 school year opens 
October 1st using 2017’s tax documents.  Students do not need to attend NIACC to 
take advantage of this service. 

Please call or email to set up your appointment today! Appointments will be made on a first come, first served basis. NIACC has 
come to our school to provide both of these services at no cost, so please utilize them! It has been a great benefit to NK families.  
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